
 
 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

In accordance with Governor Walz’s Executive Order 20-41, Tri-County 

Schools will continue Distance Learning for the remainder of the school 

calendar year.  Tentatively, the end of the school year is May 22nd for seniors 

and May 28th for all other students.    Meal delivery and childcare will 

continue as they are for the duration of the school year. 

 

Also in the Executive Order, Friday May 1st and Monday May 4th are to be 

days for staff to plan for the extended distance learning period and therefore 

will not be instructional days.  Distance Learning will continue May 5th.   

Meals and childcare will still be available on May 1st and 4th.   We will inform 

parents if the planning days result in any changes in our distance learning 

system.   

 

No determination or guidance from the State has been given for graduation 

ceremonies at this point. 

 

We will continue to inform you if there are any changes.  Thank you for your 

continual support during this uncertain time. 


